1 : David Coleman - original.htm Pég«

Type: Customer E-mail

From: ehudson@hudsontrailers.com

To: webmaster@nhtsa.dot.gov

Subject: Incorrect Physical Address-Delegated

>>> "ehudson@hudsontrailers.com" 12/20/02 09:34 >>>

From: Hudson Brothers Trailer Mfg. (Eddie Hudson)

Comments:

Our address in your database
(http://www.nhtsa.dot.gov/cars/rules/manufacture/index.html)

is not correct. It should be 1508 Highway 218 West, Indian Trail NC 28079.
Could you change this for me? Thank you.

Eddie Hudson

From NHTSA Web Site.




